
 

 

Minutes of School Community Council Meeting 

Friday, September 7, 2018 

2:30 P.M. 

 

Carissa Mann representing the Parent Members was in attendance.  

Parent members not in attendance:  Melissa Huntington, Brayci Sitterud, Korie Hansen, and Brydi Sharp  

School Council Members in attendance:   Jerel Lofley  

Kylie Young and Katie Player were also in attendance.  They both submitted applications to serve on the 

School Community Council.   

In the absence of Melissa Huntington and Jennifer Parkins, Jerel Lofley, Principal conducted the meeting.  

Minutes for April 13, 2018 were reviewed.  Carissa Mann made a motion to accept the minutes.  The 

minutes were approved.   

 

We cannot sign up with Amazon Smile because we don’t currently qualify.  Jared Black will check to see 

if it is possible for the District to sign up for it.   

 

The purpose of the School Community Council was explained.  Kylie Young and Katie Player both 

submitted an application to participate in the School Community Council.  It was determined an election 

would not be necessary and that both Kylie and Katie will serve as members of the Council. 

 

The meeting schedule for the 2018-2019 school year was determined as follows:  the first Friday of each 

month in October, November, February, March, and April at 2:30 P.M. in the school library.   

 

 Friday, October 5, 2018 

 Friday, November 2, 2018 

 Friday, February 1, 2019 

 Friday, March 1, 2019 

 Friday, April 5, 2019 

 

The meeting adjourned about 3:10 P.M.   

 

 


